
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Website & Technology Committee Meeting Minutes 

September 16, 2019 @ 7pm 

 

A meeting of the South Riding Proprietary Website and Technology Committee was convened this day. 

 

 

Committee Members Present: Michael Beardslee, Drew Ellis, & Josh Stern  

 

SRP and Board Representatives Present: Wendy Taylor, Kristi Felouzis and Christine Bean, (staff)  

 

Guests Present: Scott Ostergard, NT Connections 

 

Call to Order – Chair, Mr. Beardslee called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. and asked if anyone would be 

recording the meeting.  

 

Resident Comment – None 

 

Approval of Minutes – Mr. Stern MOVED and Mr. Ellis SECONDED to approve the July 2019 minutes as 

presented. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Website Redesign Progress – Members discussed the status of new site. 

 

Board of Directors Update- Discussed 2020 budget, reserve study and bike track. 

 

NT Updates – Mr. Ostergard discussed the sale of NT Connections to NuMSP and what we can expect. 

Discussed the issues with pool WiFi and how to prevent the issue in the future.  

 

Discussion – Discussed the roll out of srp emails to members of the committees.  

Adjourn – Drew Ellis MOVED and Josh Stern SECONDED to adjourn the meeting at 7:57 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting: October 28, 2019, 7 pm at Town Hall. 


